
A new law enacted in 2023 has made changes to the
types of identification required to vote in Ohio. 

Ohio Drivers' License

State-issued Veteran ID

US Passport

State of Ohio ID

Acceptable Voter ID under Ohio's new law:

ID no longer considered acceptable:

Utility Bill

Bank Statement

County-issued Veteran ID

Paycheck

Other Government Documents

Ohio's New Election Law

www.disabilityrights.org/vote


